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Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
We are very excited to be welcoming top athlete Steve Frew to the school on Tuesday 4th October. 
Steve won Scotland's first-ever gymnastics Commonwealth Games gold medal. He has a career which 
spans over 23 years where he has represented Great Britain at two World Championships at Scotland at 
five Commonwealth Games. 
 
Steve Frew will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils and will follow-up with a talk and 
question and answer session. The aim of the event is to inspire the pupils to be more physically active, 
but just as importantly to encourage them to discover and then pursue their passion in life. 
 
The event will both connect the pupils to an extraordinary athlete role model, and raise money to 
hopefully purchase some great new PE equipment for everyone at Giles to enjoy. In order to help raise 
money for the event, all sponsorship is to be logged online for your child (please see details below 
about setting up for fundraising).   
 
How to set up your fundraising Page  

1. Click on the following link: https://sportal.sportsforschools.org/events/landing. 
2. Search for Giles Junior School and then click “go to event” and fill in the details required 

 
Please ensure that sponsorship money is all logged on your child’s fundraising page which will need to 
be in one week after the event has taken place. Children will receive thank you prizes from ‘Sports for 
Schools’ if you have managed to raise sponsorship! We cannot accept cash donations for this event. 
 
For more information about the event and the athlete, please visit: www.sportsforschools.org 
 
On the day of the event, Tuesday 4th October all children are to come to school in their PE Kits! 
 
Thank you in anticipation of creating a terrific and memorable event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Stephenson                                                                                                               
PE Teacher                                                                                    
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